CITY OF LA CROSSE

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
400 LA CROSSE ST
LA CROSSE, W1 54601-3396
PHONE: 608-789-7505
FAX: 608-789-8184

April 12", 2016

Dear Property Owner/ Resident

This is in reference to your request of an appeal to the Board of Public works to review a
snow shoveling invoice. The Board will hear the appeals on Monday April 25™, 2016 at
10:00 AM in the 5™ floor conference room. You may appear in person or respond in
writing to the Board. This appeal process will be an agenda item as part of the Board’s
regularly scheduled meeting which also can be found at www.cityoflacrosse.org in the
Legislative Information Center. If you have additional questions, please call
608.789.8185 or write kernsd@cityoflacrosse.org .

Thank you.
Sincerely,

s
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Douglas Kerns
Engineering
City of La Crosse



